execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: James Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:01 AM

To: Tim Carroll

Cc: Bill Rossi; Warren M. Doty

Subject: For agenda

Importance: High

Dear Selectmen,

I apologize for being out of state for this week's BOS meeting . I would like to propose that we call a STM as requested by the School Administration. I believe it important that we offer our voters the opportunity to vote on school expenses. I further note that our School Committee member, Robert Lionette, voted against the use of these funds for expenses and a bus lease; I think it important that our town have the opportunity to support his efforts to shape school financial process.

Thank you -

JMM

jimmalkin@gmail.com